From: Murray, Jill 
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 10:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Commissioner Diaz travel

Hi, Steve! 

Commissioner Evelyn Diaz traveled to Washington, DC as a member of the National Skills Coalition board. The annual board meeting and Skills Summit was held Sunday, Feb. 8 – Tuesday, Feb. 10. Commissioner Diaz attended the first two days, with all accommodation provided by the National Skills Coalition (hotel, airfare, meals, ground transportation).

Please let me know if there is any more information you require regarding this event.

Have a wonderful week,

Jill M

Jill Murray | Assistant to the Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services | DFSS
